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Friday 7th October 2022 

Reminder for Parents 

Please can we remind you that the nursery school will be closed on                             

Friday 21st  October  - Friday 28th October for the half term holiday.  

We re-open on Monday 31st October 2022 

LCC Primary School Admission 2023  

Are you struggling to complete the LCC Primary School Admission form online? 

We have a representative from the Pupil Access Team coming into school to help      

parents complete this form on Thursday 10th November 22 

10.45am  - 11.30am  or 2.45pm - 3.30pm 

Please can you let the office know if you wish to book an appointment asap. 

Thanks 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Please can we remind parents  of  the importance of  regularly attending nursery, 

this will help your child to get into a good routine, which helps them to settle much quicker.                              

It is also good practice ready for when they start primary school in September 23.  

If your child attends  

100-95% = Best Chance of Success 

94.9-85% = Less Chance of Success 

Less than 85% = Can seriously impact on education and life chance 

Children who have 100% attendance each term will receive a certificate and we will celebrate this on our   

Facebook page, if permission has already been given. We are also going to be putting the weekly attendance 

% figure on the newsletter and then you can then see how well your child’s keyworker group is doing.       

Your child’s nursery place may be at risk if they  do not attend regularly and have a genuine reason for the          

absence . 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we ask that  the yellow road safety signs are not moved and 

parking outside the nursery school on the zig zags is not permitted. The 

signs are there to keep everyone safe and anyone who parks in this        

prohibited area will be reported to the local traffic warden. The staff car 

park area is also out of bounds and should not be used as a short cut.  

 

We have a safe route in and out of the school and can we remind           

everyone to always close the top & bottom gates when leaving. 

 

Thank you for assistance in keeping everyone safe  

at 

 Basnett Street Nursery School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are a healthy school and always promote healthy eating. Therefore we only allow 

fruit and healthy snacks in the nursery. We appreciate that parents may wish to bring 

in a treat when it is a special occasion such as your child’s birthday. Can we ask that 

you if wish to bring in a treat, a platter of nice fruit to share with their keyworker group 

would be appreciated. Your child’s keyworker will celebrate the children's birthdays in 

group time and they will receive a small gift as well. 

Weekly Attendance Figures 

AM & PM 1 -  

AM & PM 2 -  

AM & PM 3 -  

AM & PM 4 -  

AM & PM 5 -  

Well Done To ……………………………. 


